
 

 

 

 
 
 
Friday 19 May 2017 
 
Briscoe Group Limited wishes to announce that it intends to seek listing for Briscoe Group Limited on 

the ASX as a foreign exempt entity. 

Board Chair, Dame Rosanne Meo said, “We believe that the greater visibility from a dual-listing will 

contribute to increased investor interest and a broader shareholder base which will increase our 

ability to take advantage of fresh opportunities that we identify.” 

Briscoe Group intends to apply for listing within the next week. Briscoe Group will not be seeking to 

raise capital in conjunction with its listing. 

 

Dame Rosanne Meo 
Board of Directors - Chair 
 

 


